October 17, 1983

Rev. Fr. Zenop Ralbandian Holy Resurrection Armenian Church 909 Richigan Avenue S. Milwaukee, NI 63172

Dear Fr. Zenob:

This letter shall confirm my telephone conversation with Ars. Haidarian of your office on September 21, 1983 regarding the balance of your parish assessments that still remain enpaid to the Diocese.

The dollar figure due as of October 10, 1983 is \$4,430.00 waich represents ten months billing plus the 1983 adjustment which appeared on the August statement after approval by the Annual Diocesan Assembly.

Since our billing period is on a ten (10) worth basis from Janwary through October, it indicates that no payments were received for 1983.

Your prompt remittance of these does would be most appreciated in order to alleviate the lack of cash flow created by delays in payment.

Respectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Staneson Executive Director

cc: Rev. Fr. Sampre Kouzouian, Diocesan Council Chairean Fr. Sarkis Sedevica, Diocesan Council Treasurer Fr. Esamog Raidarian, Chairman FAS:mb